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    Peter Wingert, Chief of Police 
 
DATE: September 22, 2022 
 
DEPARTMENT: Police Department 
Peter Wingert, 480 948-7410 

 
AGENDA TITLE:  
Consider the approval of Tyler Technologies invoice for Computer Aided 
Dispatch (CAD) and Records Management software (RMS)  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve the payment of the Tyler Technologies invoice to provide CAD/RMS for the 
PVPD 
 
SUMMARY STATEMENT: 
The Paradise Valley Police Department has a long-standing relationship with Tyler 
Technologies to provide computer aided dispatch and records management software 
(CAD/RMS).  Tyler Technologies has provided this software for the PVPD since 2003.   
 
The PVPD has regularly budgeted the EMA as part of the FY budget process and called 
it out separately for the Council to consider during the budget process because of the 
amount.  This year, the Tyler EMA item was not separated for Council’s consideration 
apart from the budget.  As a result, the Council can consider the payment of the EMA 
independently.   
 
The PVPD continues to be content with the software and does not see a reason to 
change CAD/RMS vendors currently.   
 
BUDGETARY IMPACT: 
The Tyler Technologies invoice is $145,847.23.  The PVPD budgeted $153,202 for this 
EMA during the FY 22-23 budget process.   
 
ATTACHMENT(S):  
 

A. Staff Report 
B. Invoice 

 


